SHSCT Consultation Response

Hello again Stephen,

Thank for your forwarding these and other papers.
I’'ve been asked to reply on behalf of Southern HSC Trust.
We welcome this development of process which will assist bereaved families.

We have no queries at this time.

Yours sincerely,

Divisional Medical Director
Integrated Maternity and Women’s Services

SHSCT



